
 
 
 
 

AGENDA 
 

CONNECTICUT BOARD OF VETERINARY MEDICINE 
 

Wednesday, August 28, 2019 at 9:00 AM 
Department of Public Health 

410 Capitol Avenue, Hartford, Connecticut 
Third Floor – Hearing Room 

 
 
CALL TO ORDER 
 
 
I. Minutes 
 Review and approval of the minutes of the May 8, 2019 meeting. 
 
 
II. Department of Public Health Updates 
 
 
III. Office of Legal Compliance 
 A. William Haines, DVM – Petition No. 2017-1239 
   Presentation of Consent Order – Leslie Scoville, Staff Attorney, DPH 
 B. David Mordasky, DVM – Petition No. 2018-984 
   Presentation of Consent Order – Joelle Newton, Staff Attorney, DPH 
 C. Keith Norbert, DVM – Petition No. 2017-467 
   Presentation of Consent Order – Leslie Scoville, Staff Attorney, DPH 
 
 
ADJOURN 
 
 
 

The Department of Public Health is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 

 

If you require aid/accommodation to participate fully and fairly, 
please contact the Public Health Hearing Office at 860-509-7566. 



 

 

 
The following minutes are draft minutes which are subject to revision and which have not yet been adopted by the Board. 

 
 
The Connecticut Board of Veterinary Medicine held a meeting at the Department of Public Health,  
410 Capitol Avenue, Third Floor, Hearing Room, Hartford, Connecticut, on May 8, 2019. 
 

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: Mary Anne O’Neill, Esq., Chairperson – via telephone 
     G. Kenneth Bernhard, Esq. – via telephone 
     Theresa Cianciolo, DVM – via telephone 
     Timothy Plunkett, DVM – via telephone 
 
BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT: None 
 
ALSO PRESENT:   Olinda Morales, Hearing Officer, DPH 
     Jeffrey A. Kardys, Board Liaison 

 
Ms. O’Neill called the meeting to order at 9:04 a.m. 
 
I. Minutes – January 30, 2019 

Mr. Bernhard made a motion, seconded by Dr. Cianciolo, to approve the minutes.  The motion 
passed unanimously. 
 

II. Department of Public Health Updates 
The Board reviewed an update of veterinary cases currently being conducted by the Department of 
Public Health.  Twenty six cases are currently under investigation and four have been referred to 
Office of Legal Compliance for further review. 

 
III. Adjournment 

There was no further business; the meeting was adjourned at 9:12 a.m. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Mary Anne O’Neill, Esq., Chairperson 
Connecticut Board of Veterinary Medicine 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


